
I am writing to the Judiciary Committee to voice my opposition of SB 941. This bill will do 
nothing to keep guns out of the hands of criminals. It is more harassment of the law abiding gun 
owners of the state of Oregon. Universal Background Checks are quite obviously gun 
registration which is required for gun confiscations. 

A family member should not have to get the government's permission to pass on an heirloom. A 
friend should not have to ask permission from the government to loan a gun. The government is 
overstepping its bounds. It is intruding on the personal lives of its citizens.  

I ask the Committee to support the Second Amendment not attack it with legislation such as SB 
941. Stop eroding my personal freedoms. 

Sincerely,  

Russell Webb  
Dallas, OR  

 


